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INTRODUCTION: 

The shift 1 students of the PG and Research Department of Social work of Loyola College, Chennai 

planned to celebrate this Christmas in a meaningful way. They came up with the idea of celebrating 

Christmas in a community. To do that, the first- and second-year postgraduate students were divided as 

seven teams and were given a community to conduct meaningful Christmas celebrations with them. A 

faculty advisor was also allotted for guidance and supervision. 

PLANNING: 

The students held planning meetings with the respective faculty supervisor for each group. They brain 

stormed and devised a plan of action and allotted work accordingly among them. They formed 

committees so that the work was equally segregated for each member. Each group planned and executed 

their community program on different days and in unique ways.   

CONCLUSION: 

The students were proactive to share their happiness and joy during this beautiful occasion of Christmas 

with the children, women and inmates of various organisations and communities. It was so pleasing to 

see the smiles on their faces and the students were thankful to the department for setting up such a 

wonderful opportunity to celebrate Christmas in the communities. 

SNAPSHOTS  

 



 

 

 


